
MINUTES OF THE LEWISTON-ALTURA SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP SESSION
ISD #857 

May 7, 2025

A workshop session of the School Board of Independent School District #857 was held on May 7, 2025 at 7:00pm 
in the Elementary School Library. Members Sara Daley, Daniel Kreidermacher, Bree Maki, Luke Miller, Amber 
Pasche, David Baer, Dave Pringle were present. 

Maki called the meeting to order 6:00pm. 

Board Chair Maki welcomed the parents and staff members to the meeting.  She reviewed the purpose and goals 
of the meeting.

Superintendent Carman presented information regarding the district’s unreserved fund balance and the need to 
increase it, anticipated enrollment data for 2025-2026, and options under consideration in regard to having 26 
second grade students next year.

There was discussion between the parents, staff and the Board members regarding the options, questions and 
concerns.  

Board Chair Maki thanked the audience for their input.  The Board will likely make a decision about the second 
grade at their May 12th Regular Board Meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:42pm. 

Dave Pringle, Clerk


